
  Lake Castle Chess Club 
                                         1st-8th Grade 

 
July 2013 
 
Chess is a wonderful strategic game that will enhance your children’s concentration, 
discipline, logic, and other thinking skills.  We are pleased to be able to offer this activity 
to our students.  Knowledge of how to play chess is preferred, but it is not mandatory. 
 
Mrs. Casrill, Mrs. Arcement, and Mrs. Bass will moderate this club, meeting each 
Tuesday morning from 7:30 A.M. to 8:00 A.M. beginning Tuesday, September 10.  
Students are to enter the building by the BSC classrooms and wait there until one of the 
moderators calls for them.  
  
We are hoping to participate in our Lake Castle Intramural Chess Tournament again this 
year. 
 
Please fill out the form below and return it to Mrs. Casrill’s office no later than Monday, 
August 5. The fee per child is $15.00 to cover the cost of the club t-shirt and equipment 
usage.  If the student already has a t-shirt from last year, the fee is $7.00.  Chess players 
must have a shirt to participate in the club.  Students participating in the Chess Club must 
wear their t-shirts on the day the club meets (Tuesdays) and during tournaments and 
competitions. 
 

Chess Club                                Mrs. Casrill 
 
_________________________________________________                 ______________ 
Child’s Name              Grade 
 
Parent’s Name:  _______________________________________________________ 
 
Phone #:______________________Email:_________________________________ 
 
Child’s shirt size (circle one):   YS       YM        YL        AS        AM         AL 
 
Check #________________    Amount:  _____$15.00 (includes shirt) 
 
         Amount:  _____$ 7.00 (fee – already has a shirt) 


